
 
Public Participation  
Step 3: A. 6. Written Summary of Meeting 
 
The meeting started promptly at 10 am on Wednesday November 18, 2020 at 5925 E Wilshire Drive. We 
began with two card tables, each with a set of sign in sheets. Neighbors lined up at either table and signed 
in and entered their email address. Then we gathered and had a dialog and agreement about the project to 
amend the R1-10 PRD to increase the minimum lot size in Sherwood Heights to 15,675 sf. We shared with 
the neighbors the survey of lot #72 which is the smallest lot in Sherwood Heights. We all agreed that was a 
good idea so that we are precise in defining the size of the smallest lot. There was agreement on the project 
scope. There were no comments to record except for full support and agreement. The meeting ended 
around 11am. 
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